
MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF THE CAPE CENTRE OF THE ASTRONOMICAL 
SOCIETY OF SOUTHERN AFRICA HELD AT THE S.A.A.O.

ON WEDNESDAY 1977 MARCH 9 AT 20h00

Present: The Chairman Mr C.H. Larmuth, the Honorary Secretary 
Mr G.H. Larmuth, eighteen members and eleven visitors. Apologies 
for absence were received from Miss Parker, Messrs Bredenkamp, Clarke 
and Turk. The Chairman welcomed members of the Paul Roos Gymnasium 
Astronomical Society.

The minutes of the meeting held on 1977 February 9 were read 
by the Secretary and signed by the Chairman as correct.

The Chairman informed the meeting that on the following evening, 
March 10, there would be an occultation of a 9th magnitude star by 
Uranus and asked Mr R.F. Hurly to give details which he did.

There being no further business the Chairman then introduced 
the speaker Mr N. Saville, the Centre's Honorary Treasurer. Mr Saville 
gave a most interesting talk, illustrated by many slides, on a visit 
be made to Australia last year at the time of the October total 
eclipes.

The Chairman thanked Mr Saville on behalf of the Centre and 
closed the meeting at 22hl5 for tea.

Signed as correct,

Chairman.


